
 

 

 15th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Mother’s Day Lunch 2024 
 

To celebrate Mother’s Day our catering team are inviting all mums (or any female relative as a substitute) to 
come to school and enjoy a lunch with their child/children on either Monday 4th March, Tuesday 5th March, 
Wednesday 6th March or Thursday 7th March. 
 
The cost of an adult meal is £3.20 and should be paid via Parentpay. Each child’s meal is £2.50 and is 
payable through the normal lunch card system. 
 
Mums are invited in over four days and two different sessions depending on your child’s key stage as we 
do not have the capacity to host everyone on the same day. Please note numbers are limited to 50 
mums per session on payment received on Parentpay. A parent email will be sent to the child’s 
main contact to confirm your allocated date and session in the week commencing 26th February 
2024. Please be aware that should your preferred date and session not appear on Parentpay this will be 
because that date is fully booked.  
 
Monday 4th March, Tuesday 5th March, Wednesday 6th March or Thursday 7th March:  
 
Session 1 for KS2 pupils (Year 5 and Year 6) at 12.00pm (please arrive at 11.55pm)    
Session 2 for KS3 pupils (Year 7 and Year 8) at 1.15pm (please arrive at 1.10pm)  
 
Please note that if your child has a sibling in a different key stage and you would like to all eat together 
could you please book on session 2 when it should be a bit quieter. 
 
The deadline day for paying is Monday 19th February so the catering team can order enough supplies. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to accept payment/book you for a meal after this date.  
 
We look forward to welcoming as many mums as possible during this week. 
 
Kind regards 
 

   
 
Mrs K Reade                                                                
Head of School                                                                    


